
Hello September! 
Thank you for such a successful start to our school year.  It’s always so 
wonderful to welcome back your children to Edgemont each year.  We know 
that as we work together as a team, your children will learn and grow this 
school year.  Here’s to a great year!   
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Upcoming 
Events 

Sept 1 - PTA 
Meeting 7:00 pm 

Sept 2 - Vision 
Screening 

Sept 3 - SOAR 
Assembly, 9:00 K-3 
and 9:30 4-6 

Sept 6 - No School 

Sept 9 - United Way 
Day of Caring 

Sept 13-17- Bike to 
School Week  

Sept 15 - Hispanic 
Heritage Month 
begins 

Sept 16 - Lock 
Down Drill 

Sept 20 - Chick Fil A 
Night @ University 
Mall 5-7pm  

Sept 24 - PTA Fund 
Run

FACEBOOK 
https://

www.facebook.com/
EdgemontElementary

1
INSTAGRAM 

https://
www.instagram.com/

edgemont_elementary/

2
TWITTER 

https://twitter.com/
edgemonteagle
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Keep up to date on all events and see the great things happening at Edgemont by following 
our social media account and checking out our website at www.edgemont.provo.edu
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PARENTING CORNER 
Keeping Kids Safe Online 

Did you know that you have access to parent resources for 
help in keeping your children safe online?  Our school 
subscribes to Utah Netsmartz which also gives parents access 
to timely tips to help you talk to your children about gaming 
safety, social media, online safety and so much more.   
Here’s the link that includes videos and talking points https://
www.utahnetsmartz.org/timelytipsforparents

SOARING AT EDGEMONT!

You might hear your child talk about SOARing at 
Edgemont.  We have a set of behavior expectations at 
Edgemont that help us SOAR at school and we can 
use your help talking about them at home too. SOAR 
stands for Safety - stay safe, Ownership - owning our 
actions, Achievement - always doing our best, and 
Respect - respecting everyone and everything.  These 
four values help everyone know the expectations in 
each part of our school.  When school staff see 
students following SOAR expectations, they may give 
them a SOAR card.  Your child keep the white part to 
take home and celebrate with you and also places the 
yellow card in a drawing that we do each week. We 
love to see our Edgemont Eagles SOAR!  

Edgemont SOAR Behavior 
Expectations and a SOAR 

card.

PTA Updates 
Fall Fund Run Donations 

The Fall Fund Run is September 24! The Fund Run is a fundraiser where all the 
money goes directly into the classroom. The grade that collects the most money will 
win a pizza party! The student with the most donations will win a free hoodie! Make 
sure you include your student’s name and grade when donating. Go to the link 
below for more information and get a sneak peak at what the teachers are hoping to 
use the money for. The goal is $60 per student.  (We are so sorry that we can’t use 
Venmo. Go to our website to find out why.) 
Go to our website to donate online with a credit card 

or scan our PayPal QR code with your phone! 
(or take cash/check to office in sealed envelope) 

https://edgemontelementarypta.org/fall-fund-run/ 

https://edgemontelementarypta.org/fall-fund-run/
https://edgemontelementarypta.org/fall-fund-run/

